
 

 
              

                                                                              

  Sutton House Academy 
Wentworth Road 
Southend on Sea 

SS2 5LG 
 

Tel: 01702 904633 
 

Headteacher: Alexis Bull 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

RE: Wednesday 28th February 2024 and Wednesday 13th March 2024 

 

We would like to invite you all to a friendly coffee morning including 
pastries to discuss any problems which you would like to bring to 
Sutton House’s attention about the safeguarding of your child or, any 
general questions which you would like to ask.  Also, we will be 
discussing the benefits of regular attendance in school. 

We hope this will benefit all our parents/carers and encourage new 
friendships amongst our parents/carers. Please contact the school office on 01702 904633 
to confirm your attendance. 

 

Kind regards  

Jessica Smethurst 
Designated Safeguarding Lead 
 
 
 


